
Lions on the Front Line

As the COVID-19 pandemic impacts our 

city, state, country, and world, we are 

proud to recognize and celebrate a few 

Lions on the Front Line. The following 

community members represent St. Mark’s 

well in their daily work and sacrifice to 

stop the virus, heal the sick, care for the 

vulnerable, and serve our communities. 

We are so proud and thankful for you!


